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The Board of Trustees

Corbett School District

Corbett School District #39 – A Special School Board Meeting – Work Session of the Board of Trustees of 
Corbett School District was held Thursday, October 22, 2020, beginning at 6:00 PM using ZOOM online. 
Board members present were Michelle Vo, Chair; David Gorman, Vice Chair; Todd Mickalson (in at 6:11 
p.m.); Bob Buttke; Todd Redfern and Rebecca Bratton. Katey Kinnear was absent. Administrators 
present were Dan Wold, Interim Superintendent; and Robin Lindeen-Blakeley, Deputy Clerk. NOTE: 
The minutes are prepared to coincide with time scheduled matters and the numbering system of 
the agenda and is not necessarily the actual order of happenings at the meeting.

1. PRELIMINARY BUSINESS - Zoom meeting initiated 6:04 p.m.

1.1. Call to Order – Michelle Vo called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 14 -18 participants present 
during the meeting.

1.2. Review and Acceptance of Agenda – OK as written.

1.3. Board Chair Information Item: Chair Vo talked about the bond tonight. Format is 1 minute questions

from audience members, with follow up time allowed.

1.3.a. Measure 26-220 Chair Vo provided information about bond project plans, estimated

project and related costs. Displayed architectural concepts and rendering. Estimated cost

at $1.02 per $1,000 of assessed value. Discussion took place with project costs including matching grant 
funds.

Mr. Wold discussed SIA grant proposed uses.

2. Introduction and Comments of Guests and Representatives

Charles Rosenblad commented on middle school location. Board members responded.

Kathy Freund commented on elevator for gym.

Chris Pailthorp asked about the timeline for the middle school return to main campus. Discussion 
ensued.



Mikaila Way asked about the opportunities the bond presents. Board responded, matching grant

discussion ensued.

Chair Vo again reviewed project list and costs, invited public comment now or by email later.

Mikaila Way asked about leadership continuity and plan for elementary roof repair. Grade school roof is

part of the bond project list. Superintendent search has been delayed until 2021-22 due to COVID and

bond project work going on now. Will do a community-involved process next year. Principals who are

new come from within Corbett, and no change anticipated. Regarding the Board, four regular seats and

Rebecca’s will be voted in the March election.

Sarah Selden asked about the conditional use permit for the county and the process. Chair Vo explained

factors include number of people on site, lengthy process can result in costly required improvements.

Kathy Freund asked about the bond oversight committee. Committee to be formed in January if bond is

successful.

Charles Rosenblad commented the Board has explained this well. Doesn’t agree with all, but appreciates

the effort put forth.

3. ADJOURNMENT – The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 p.m.
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